THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF WINDSOR
OFFICE OF THE CITY ENGINEER

September 15, 2010

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street

27t Floor

Toronto ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Board File Number: EB-2010-0219 - Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy

This letter is in response to the Board’s September 2, 2010 letter (the “Letter”) wherein it requested those
parties interested in participating in this consultation process indicate their intent to do so no later than
September 17, 2010.

The City of Windsor is an interested party in this matter as decisions impacting connection and
transmission costs will affect the municipality, and therefore, City of Windsor ratepayers, specifically as it
pertains to street lighting. The City of Windsor wishes to participate in the stakeholder meeting
scheduled for November 18, 2010 and requests to be included on the distribution list for future
developments in this consultation process.

By way of this letter, we are also requesting that the Board determine that the City of Windsor is eligible
for a cost award for all activities related to the above noted proceeding. The City of Windsor submits that
it is eligible to apply for a cost award based on section 3.03 (a) of the Practice Direction on Cost Awards in
that the City of Windsor “represents the direct interests of consumers (e.g. ratepayers) in relation to regulated
services”.

Attachment ‘A’ to the Board’s Letter indicated that the “name and credentials of any lawyer, analyst or
consultant” should be provided, if known. At this time, those details are not known to the City of
Windsor.

Should the relief requested in this letter be granted, the City of Windsor requests that further
communications with respect to this matter be sent to the attention of:

Mario Sonego P. Eng.

City Engineer

1266 McDougall Street
Windsor, Ontario N8X 3M7

Tel (519) 255-6247 ext 6356
Fax (519) 973-5476
E-mail: msonego@city.windsor.on.ca

www . citvwindsor.oa
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If you require any further information with respect to the requests found in this letter, please contact the
undersigned.

Yours very truly, e
"
- Mayfo Sonego P. Eng
City Engineer
cc: Helga Reidel, Chief Administrative Officer

John Wladarski, Vice-President, Hydro Operations (Enwin)
Onorio Colucci, Chief Financial Officer and City Treasurer

Wes Hicks, Senior Manager, Infrastructure and Transportation Planning/Deputy City Engineer
John Wolf, Manager Traffic Operations

Sergio Grando, Executive Director of Corporate Facility Planning



